Richard Dreyer is our clubs "go to guy". He attends every outing, every meeting and contributes generously to our monthly raffle. Richard has served as our past president and other club positions. But so have a lot of people, what makes *him* such an asset? He is always there when we need him.

If you need a guest speaker, if you need information, or to contact with anybody at the Game and Fish Department. He keeps us posted on the status and well being of our fishing opportunities and how we can assist the Game and Fish Department on improving them. He also provides the fishing report for our area, in the Arizona Game and Fish Department website, as well as the local newspaper.

Big thanks to Richard!